Sign up for Ready to Return webinar
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As we prepare for the return to indoor table tennis on July 25, we are running two Ready to Return webinars for
clubs, today and tomorrow.

They take place at 7.30pm tonight (Thursday July 16) and at 2pm tomorrow (Friday July 17) and we recommend
that clubs sign up as we talk through important information about the return to play.

Click here to book a place.

We have held a string of webinars during lockdown, which have provided information and guidance on a variety
of subjects which clubs are sure to find useful.

Click here to catch up on all our previous club webinars
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